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School Bell Times

09:00
09:15
09:15 - 10:15
10:15 - 10:55
10:55 - 11:35
11:35 - 12:35
12:35 - 01:15
01:15 - 01:55 
01:55 - 02:55
02:55 - 03:35
03:35
03:35 - 03:50

SEPTEMBER 3

Yard Supervision
Student Entry
Period 1
Period 2
Nutrition Break #1
Period 3
Period 4
Nutrition Break #2
Period 5
Period 6
Dismissal
Yard Supervision



End of Year News
THANK YOU SO MUCH

for your 
GENEROUS 
DONATION 

to our 
NUTRITION 
PROGRAM

Amberly Alleyne Gr. 4 & French,
Courtney Hicks Gr. 1
Peter Petrevski Gr. 6
Nicole Brown FDKD
Chase Johnson Gr. 8
Sandra Ireland AUB
Alex Meyer Phys.Ed
Lindsey Huckson our Reading Specialist
Josh Douglas Educational Assistant
Krista Taylor Educational Assistant
Lindsay Rorie 6/7A
Steven Farkas 4A
Linda Jeffery Office Assistant

and lastly Kristy Luker our Vice Principal will be joining the Gatestone School 
Community next year as their full day Vice Principal. We wish everyone the best 
of luck with all their future endeavours and hope that our paths cross again in 
the future. 

We are so sad to say Goodbye to some of our staff members. They were all a 
beautiful addition to the school and we are so thankful to have had them in our 
school. 



End of Year  News

Office Opens August 26th with summer hours. 
Please call ahead before visiting the office

If you need to register your 
child here at Mount Albion for 
the 2024-2025 school year, 
over the summer, please on 
online and register them 
directly with our board office. 

How to Register | Hamilton-
Wentworth District School 
Board (hwdsb.on.ca)

In person Registration at 
the Board office ( 20 
Education Court) will take 
place on  July 2, 9, 16, 23, 
30 & August 6, 20 
between the hours of 
9am – 2pm.

After August 20th, 
registration will happen 
here at Mount Albion 
starting on August 27th at 
9am.

Our Kindergarten Classes will have a 
staggered start.

Before Sept 3rd, your classroom 
teacher will contact all our new 
families and arrange a time for your 
child to come for a short visit. 

Then on Sept 4th all our new JK will 
join all our SK students and begin the 
school year in their new classes. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/find/


End of Year  News

Dear Families,

Thank you for your participation in the 
DSR Student Street Strategy and Safety 
Review. Together, we identified the 
different ways that students get to 
school, common walking routes to our 
school, and reasons why families walk, 
drive, or take the bus. Our next steps 
will be to investigate making these 
routes safe, convenient, and friendly 
for students walking to school. This 
will start with wayfinding signs – signs 
that show students the time it takes to 
walk or bike to school – being installed 
in our community next school year.

To see our survey results, routes to 
school, and more, please visit: 
https://dailyschoolroute.org/school/m
ount-albion/ If you have any 
questions about the project, feel free 
to reach out to 
dan@dailyschoolroute.org

See you next year! 
Have a great summer.
- The DSR team

NO FIREWORKS

Please refer to the link for more 
information Family Fireworks Safety | 
City of Hamilton Fireworks must not 
be discharged on any public or City 
property. This includes roadways, 
streets, schoolyards and parks.

FILE NOISE COMPLAINT
Report Discharge of Fireworks 
Outside Permitted Times Contact us 
for after-hours & urgent fireworks 
complaints. Call 905-546-2489

Just a reminder that 
there is to be NO 
FIREWORKS  set off on 
school property. 

https://dailyschoolroute.org/school/mount-albion/
https://www.hamilton.ca/home-neighbourhood/emergency-services/fire-department/fire-prevention/family-fireworks-safety#:~:text=The%20Hamilton%20Fire%20Department%20reminds%20residents%20fireworks%20are,roadways%2C%20streets%2C%20schoolyards%20and%20parks.%20Fireworks%20are%20dangerous.


Parent Council Information


